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Headteacher’s
Message

Thursday 5  Juneth

Year 10 Geography fieldwork

Thursday 12  Juneth

Year 10 Geography fieldwork

Thursday 26  Juneth

Year 11 prom

Monday 30  Juneth

INSET day
(school closed to students)

Click to play the headteacher’s video message

https://wldhigh.co.uk/parents/online-safety
https://wldhigh.co.uk/beyond-the-classroom/careers
https://files.schudio.com/walton-le-dale-new/files/documents/parents/Penalty_Notices_New.pdf
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VW4kC1YR3HCNOdh924dGwPohRgIVFcx5/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VW4kC1YR3HCNOdh924dGwPohRgIVFcx5/view?usp=drive_link
https://files.schudio.com/walton-le-dale-new/files/documents/parents/school-avoidance.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/wldhigh/
https://www.instagram.com/wldhigh/
http://www.wldhigh.co.uk/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VW4kC1YR3HCNOdh924dGwPohRgIVFcx5/view?usp=drive_link


Parking
Maths corner

These students will be invited to hot chocolate reward on
Thursday or Friday.
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We kindly ask all parents and visitors to please avoid
parking across the entrance to the Industrial Estate on
Brindle Road when dropping off or collecting children.

Blocking this entrance causes significant disruption for
local businesses and can create a safety concern for
other road users and pedestrians. Your cooperation in
keeping this area clear is greatly appreciated and helps
maintain positive relationships with our neighbours.

Thank you for your understanding and support.

Please remember to
encourage your child to
complete their homework on
Sparx Maths. All Maths
homework is set on here.

Log in details: 
your child's name
date of birth
their chosen password

If they forget their password
they can easily reset it. 

Research proves that students
who regularly complete Sparx
homework make 83% more
progress than their peers who
don't! Homework is set every
week for all classes. 

Hot chocolate Friday

Nicole B A4
Jessica B A4
Aliena D D1
Ruby D C5
Ellie Y C5
Cody W V3
Millie S V2
Noah P C2
Mia-Grace S E2
Lexie R E6
Thomas R D1
Oliver T D1

Filip S D3
Alexandra D D3
Daisy D A6
Poppy-Ella C A3
Kody J D1

Work experience

Well done, Year 10! The vast majority of you have secured work experience placements for the
week of 30th June to 4th July. These placements will provide invaluable experience outside of
school and be very useful for next year’s college, apprenticeship, and job applications – well
done again!

There are still 40 pupils who have yet to return their work experience booklets. These must be
returned as soon as possible, or Mr Turner will be selecting placements on their behalf for Work
Experience Week.

If you have any problems, please contact Mr Turner at dturner@wldhigh.co.uk.
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